GAS SUBMISSION 734

To the Environment and Planning Committee,

I want Victoria to be Frack Free.

» We don’t need an unconventional gas industry in Victoria to supply energy. Unconventional gas is not a
renewable source of energy - it is polluting, contributes to climate change, and is not required as a fuel to
transition between fossil fuels and renewables. We can make a planned transition to 100% renewables in
Victoria without the need for gas as a ‘bridging’ fuel, but we need to start investing in real renewables like
solar and wind power now.

* Coal seam gas carries massive and proven risks for the environment and health. It threatens our
environment, land productivity, agricultural industries, our water supply, our communities and public
health, and the risks are far too great to be mitigated or outweighed by any benefits.

* Victorian communities don’t want unconventional gas, it's risk and it's destruction. Be wise with our

beautiful state. Put a ban on any fracking in Victoria.

Jacquie Kelly






